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Product Licence Company
Number Name

0188/0118 Nicholas
Laboratories
Limited

0188/0119

0188/0121

0188/0123

0232/0064

Product
Name

Rennie Fruits
(Raspberry Flavour)

Active
Ingredients

Prepared Chalk BP 500 mg

Nicholas
Laboratories
Limited

Rennie Fruits
(Blackcurrant
Flavour)

Prepared Chalk BP 500 mg

Nicholas
Laboratories
Limited
t/a Roche-Nicholas
Consumer
Healthcare, a
Division of Roche
Products Limited

Sugar Free Rennie Calcium Carbonate EP
(Peppermint 680 mg Magnesium
Flavour) Carbonate, Heavy EP 80

mg

Nicholas
Laboratories
Limited

Electrolade Twin-
Pack

0201/0130

0225/0078

0225/0079

0231/0027R

0231/5026R

Schering-Plough
Limited

DDSA
Pharmaceuticals
Limited

DDSA
Pharmaceuticals
Limited

Armour
Pharmaceutical
Company Limited
Armour
Pharmaceutical
Company Limited

Garamycin Eye and
Ear Drops

AMORIDE/
Amiloride Tablets
BP5mg

Synuretic 25

Calsynar

AAA Mouth and
Throat Spray

Charwell
Pharmaceuticals
Limited

Isogel

Sodium Chloride EP
236 mg Potassium Chloride
EP 300 rag
Sodium Bicarbonate EP
500 mg Anhydrous
Dextrose EP 4 g

Gentamicin Sulphate
equivalent to Gentamicin
Base BP 0-3% w/v
Amiloride Hydrochloride
BP 5-00 mg (Equivalent to
anhydrous Amiloride
Hydrochloride)
Amiloride Hydrochloride
Dihydrate BP 2-85 mg
Hydrochlorothiazide BP
25-00 mg
Salcatoinin BP 400-00IU

Benzocaine EP 1 -5 mg

Ispaghula Husk BP 100 gm

Indications
(Non-Prescriptive

Items)
For the symptomatic
relief of indigestion,
heartburn,
hyperacidity, flatulence,
upset stomach,
dyspepsia, biliousness,
over indulgence in food
and drink, indigestion
during pregnancy.
GSL
For the symptomatic
relief of indigestion,
heartburn,
hyperacidity, flatulence,
upset stomach,
dyspepsia, biliousness,
over indulgence in food
and drink, indigestion
during pregnancy.
GSL
For the relief of
indigestion, heartburn,
acid indigestion,
nervous indigestion,
hyperacidity, flatulence,
upset stomach,
dyspepsia, billiousness,
gastritis, overdulgence
in food and drink,
indigestion during
pregnancy. Tablets to be
taken orally, sucked or
chewed.
GSL
Treatment of diarrhoea
and gastro-enteritis.
Oral correction of fluid
and electrolyte in
infants, children and
adults.
PM
POM

POM

POM

N/A

Topical application to
themucosaofthe
mouth and throat by
means of a metered dose
aerosol.
PM
Isogel is not absorbed
from the G.I. Tract. But
it absorbs water to form
a mucilaginous mass.
This results in a purely
mechanical stimulus to
mass peristalisis without
any purgative effect. It
is for this reason that
Isogel is not only an
effective remedy for
constipation but is also
of value in the treatment
of diarrhoea. Irritable
bowel syndrome and the

Date
of

Authorisation
18th July
1992

18th July
1990

2nd January
1992

17th October
1991

25th
February
1992
21st January
1991

27th March
1991

23rd April
1992

20th March
1991

31st October
1991


